
 

 

18 October 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Sacramental Preparation 2022-2023 

Dear Parents, 

This year your child is invited to join the preparation programme to receive the sacraments of First 

Forgiveness and Holy Communion.  Since your child arrived at school they have been learning about Jesus 

and the love that God has for each one of us. Your child has now reached an age when he/she is getting 

ready to receive these Sacraments. 

The Parish and the school work closely together to help you and your child prepare for this special time in 

your child’s life. We have three Sacrament meetings that you must attend with your child, these will be 

held in the school hall on the following dates.  

Thursday 03 November 2022 at 6.15pm 

Thursday 01 December 2022 at 6.15pm 

Tuesday 13 December 2022 at 6.15pm – Sacrament of First Forgiveness in church 

In order for your child to receive their First Forgiveness parents and children must attend all meetings.  

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 

       


